
Attorney Richard Stockton will be participating in an IPO Program on Thursday, November
4, from noon to 1 p.m. ET.

The program, titled “Demystifying Design Rights and the Hague System” will delve into
why, and how, to protect new design patents. It will also focus on the Hague System for the
International Registration of Industrial Design and provide insight into whether and how to
use the Hague System.  

Richard will be participating alongside other practitioners and the Director of the Hague
Registry at WIPO.

You can learn more about the program here.
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